
 What’s on at NEPS 
PBS FOCUS: Dealing with teasing 

• Stop & Think 
• Say Please Stop 
• Walk away 

HATS  

Mr Brad has organised a large donation of hats from various businesses as it is important that all students wear hats 
when playing outside. Could you please encourage your child to wear a hat when they are outside. This is a DEC policy. 

KINDERGARTEN ORIENTATION 

Class visits continue on Tuesday 9.30am for new Kinder students. The students had a lovely time last week in the 
classrooms. 

THE KING AND QUEEN OF GREEN 

Is a free performance developed in collaboration with Shoalhaven Council which focuses on recycling and composting. 
This is on Tuesday 18 November in the Hall. 

ST CLASS GRANT           

                              

Miss Bri applied for a grant for her class from the Bomaderry RSL Charity Trust. She was successful in her 
application. ST has received $3,500 to spend on single desks, a new fridge and resources for the classroom. The 
presentation dinner was held at the Bomaderry RSL on Saturday 1 November. Miss Bri & Miss Chris and some ST 
students happily accepted the cheque. A big thank you to Bomaderry RSL Charity Trust for supporting our school. 

 

Have a great week! 
Wendy Theobald 
Relieving Principal 
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Strive for Better Things  
At Nowra East Public School we aim to achieve happiness through respecting  

each other, taking responsibility for our actions, safe practices and a love for learning.  
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GARDEN WORKSHOP 

WEEK 7  Wednesday 19 November 

WEEK 9  Wednesday 3 December 

 

  

 
 WEEK 7 
Tuesday 1 1  November 
Active after school 
Kinder Orientation – 9.30am – 11.00am  
Rememberance Day 
Wednesday 1 2 November  
Thursday 1 3 November 
Friday 1 4 November 
 
WEEK 8 
Monday 1 7 November 
Aboriginal Excellence awards 
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SCHOOL NEWS 

10 November 2014 

WAYEELA COOINDA PRESCHOOL ENROLLING NOW 
FOR 2015 

Our preschool still has positions available for next year, 
our fees are as low as $1.00 per day (conditions apply).  
We will be holding an open day on Wednesday 26 
November 2014 from 1.30pm to 3.00pm.  For more 
information contact the preschool on 4421 8970 or drop 
in and see us ASAP.  All children need to be turning the 
age of 4 before 31 July 2015 to be eligible to attend. 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

SCHOOL CAMP 

Stage 2 and 3 camp has been rescheduled for 26, 27 and 
28 November and it will be held at Huskisson Beach 
Tourist Resort.  Please return permission note and 
monies by 19 November. 

                             

 

  

All parents and caregivers of children with a 
disability are being invited to have their say about a 
new parenting support project led by the University 
of Sydney’s Professor Stewart Einfeld. 
 
From early 2015, free Stepping Stones Triple P 
programs will be available for parents and caregivers 
of children with a disability or developmental delay 
through the Stepping Stones Triple P (SSTP) Project. 
The evidence-based Stepping Stones programs are 
specially tailored for families of children with a 
disability and introduce a range of strategies to 
encourage positive behaviour, new skill development, 
and help to manage more challenging behaviour. The 
programs will be rolled out across NSW over a two 
year period. 
 
To start the project, every NSW parent or caregiver 
of a child with a disability or developmental delay, 
aged 2 to 10 years, is invited to share their story via 
an online survey. Have your say by telling the 
research team what highlights and challenges your 
family experiences, what parenting support you need, 
and how the research team can help. Your views will 
be used to plan the roll out of parenting programs.  
 
Visit www.mysay.org.au to fill in the survey and 
register your interest in free parenting support.  
  
For further information, contact the NSW research 
team at fhs.steppingstones@sydney.edu.au or +61 2 
9114 4060. You can also visit and ‘like’ our Facebook 
page 
at https://www.facebook.com/SteppingStonesTripleP
Project. 
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